University of Maryland College Park, Maryland March 1, 1966

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora,

On behalf of the Philosophy Club of the University of Maryland, I want to again thank you for addressing me on February 17.

I know that I speak for those who were present in saying that your paper was brilliant; stimulating, incisive and wide in scope.

I hope that you will appear again soon at University of Maryland. Best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

[Signatura]

President, the Philosophy Club of the University of Maryland